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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
The Almond Board of California issued their latest Position Report on Friday 10th November. As we 
expected shipments in October were 246.5 million lbs, a 4.6% increase over last year’s 235.6 
million lbs.  
 
It’s remarkable California managed to despatch the largest amount ever shipped in a single month 
in the history of the Almond Industry. This is despite a late harvest and... 
 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
 
 
MOLL Marzipan GmbH 
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